
UPSD Child Find Screening 
2024-2025 

Purpose: The purpose of the screening is to identify any skill deficits that may interfere with your  
child’s learning, growth, and development. The screening is also provided to help parents identify 
their child’s strengths and weaknesses as well as provide suggestions for at home. and to determine if a child 
needs further evaluation for special education eligibility. 
 
Who is Eligible? We offer preschool screenings to all children between 3 and 5 years of age, living 
in the University Place School District, whose family or caregivers would like more information 
about their child’s development. All school districts within Washington State have Child Find  
screenings available. 
 
What is Child Find Screening? It is a free check of your child’s development and skill level. 
Including: 
 
● Large muscle development 
● Eye-hand coordination (fine motor skills) 
● Communication 
● Concepts 
● Personal-social skills 
● Self-help skills 
 
 
Scheduled Dates for 2024/2025 
September 3rd ,2025 

October 15th ,2025 

December 10th ,2025 

February 4th ,2026 

March 18th ,2026 

May 6th ,2026 

 
Where do I sign up my child or get more information? 

UPSD Special Services Office- 253-566-5645 
 
 

If your family is living in a temporary situation, you may contact the district where you are currently staying for a screening. 
 
The University Place School District complies with all federal and state laws, rules, and regulations and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin (including language), sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, creed, religion, age, veteran or military status, disability, or 
the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability in student education programs, co-curricular activities, and employment 
practices. The district is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer encouraging application of qualified minorities, women, and disabled persons for 
employment and other opportunities. University Place School District is committed to providing access to all District programs and activities and provides 
equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. For elevator access at school sites, contact the principal’s office. The University Place 
School District is a drug-free/smoke-free workplace and educational setting. Direct inquiries regarding compliance, grievance, or appeal procedures, or 
concerns involving students, should be made to the District Affirmative Action Officer/Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator/ Title IX Coordinator/HIB 
Compliance Officer/Gender Inclusive Schools Coordinator, Executive Director of Secondary Education, Lainey Mathews, lmathews@upsd83.org; or Section 
504/FAPE/ADA concerns should be made to Executive Director of Special Services, Kelly McClure, kmcclure@upsd83.org. Both can be contacted at (253) 
566-5600, 3717 Grandview Drive West, University Place, WA 98466 


